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St. Stanislaus Catholic School  

Newsletter 

On behalf of myself and all the staff at St. Stanislaus School, thank you for all the wonderful Christmas gifts 
and warm wishes during the holiday!  We are off to a wonderful start to the 2021 school year at St. Stan’s! 

We have been working hard this year to create a relationship with the Catholic high schools in the area and 
are excited to share that Grand Rapids Catholic Central has included us as one of their feeder schools.  As a 
result, we will be sharing information with all of our families about Catholic Central in our newsletter when 
we receive it. 

Please continue to do the online COVID screening each day for your family. 

With snow on the ground and the cold winter upon us, please help your student remember to have           
appropriate outdoor clothing!  All classes continue to go out multiple times a day to give our students mask 
breaks. 

Blessings, 

Shannon Murphy 

Color Day 

We will be having a color day on Friday.  We ask each student in grades K—6th to bring in a 25-cent donation 
for our mission.  7th & 8th grades are asked to bring in $1 for their sponsor child.  

Remember—color days are to raise money.  If your child does not wear their school uniform, they will need 
to bring in a donation.  

Hats, Gloves, Mittens, Etc.  

The snow is here! Please remember to send your child (ren) with the appropriate outdoor 

gear; winter coats, hats, mittens, snow pants & boots. An extra pair of socks might also be 

a good idea.  When entering the school on winter  mornings, boots need to be taken off on 

the mat before walking down the hall.  

Home & School News  
Sub Sale  

Our sub sale begins today. Subs will be made here at school on Wednesday, February 10th.  We are sending 

home order forms today.  We are also emailing a Google Form Sub order form.  We ask that you share this 

link and also place your final  order on this form. (https://forms.gle/yXZjuq7ZRBwyf8W87).  

Sub Sale Workers: We need workers to make these subs! You will receive commitment credits for each            

3-hour shift you work. (Applies to K—8th families only). Sub making hours are from 8 am to 4 pm. Come      

anytime that works for you. Please contact Lori or Becky Davis, if you would like to work!  

Sub Sale Workers—Jackie Richards 
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Catholic Central News  
Our Catholic Central Scholarship application deadline is Monday, January 11, 2021.   

 CC Scholarship information can be found at https://grcatholiccentral.org/catholic-central-
scholarships 

 All questions about CC Scholarships should be directed to Beth Banta at 616-233-5816 
or bethbanta@grcatholiccentral.org 

Things to Come 

Be sure to check the Family calendar on our School Website (st-stans.net) often for upcoming events, 1/2 
days & days off, etc.   

  Dick’s Mark Tools For Schools 

To earn FREE awards we simply have to collect as many register receipts as possible now through 
March 2nd, 2021. Ask your friends and relatives to shop at Dick’s and save every receipt.  

Send the receipts to school with your student as often as possible. We will count the value of the 
register tapes collected and redeem them for great items that benefit your child.  

                                                                                        TRIP News 

Great Lakes Scrip is offering a 1-day bonus every Wednesday this month on a select few cards. This works 
just like Thank-Scriping days and is revealed at midnight and available for 24 hours. This week’s offer is     
Macy’s (10+3%) and DSW (8+5%).  

Other bonuses until 1/8: Columbia 12+2%; from 1/9 until 1/15: Best Buy 4+1%, Red Robin 8+3%.  

New business: Eddie Bauer is now offering e-cards only with a 5% rebate. Minimum amount is $15,           
increasing by $5 to a maximum of $500.  

Did you put some Christmas gifts on your Kohl’s charge? You can pay off your balance with our gift cards 
only (not ones purchased in the store). That’s getting an extra 4%! Note: You must make your payment in 
store as the gift cards cannot be used on-line to pay your bill.  

Our next quarterly payout is coming in early February.  

As always, if you have any questions, or would like to enroll in our TRIP program, contact Anita Lincoln at 
kevandta@aol.com or (616) 260-8588, or Allison Vogt (616) 299-7769. We are here to help! 

Welcome back to school and to a New Year! 

Your TRIP coordinators, Anita and Allison  

 Eu’Cure” for Crohns  

Please see the attached flyer for the 3rd Annual Eu”Cure” for Crohns          
Tournament. This event is being hosted by John & Amy Fein, who know first 
hand the effects of this disease. Adam is a 7th grade student here at St.       
Stanislaus.  

Please plan on attending or donating to this event to show them your support!  

Note—Back up date due to COVID restrictions is October 9th.  A final decision 
will be made by the end of the month.   
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